October 12, 2018

Dear Michele Chituk,

I would like to highly recommend Gabrielle Martin for a position at Stony Brook
Medicine. During Gabrielles tenure at NetLead. Inc., dba OnTop Visibility she demonstrated
critical skills that would make her an excellent employee for any organization.

Gabrielle conducted herself with professionalism and continuously brought fresh ideas
to me which made her an invaluable member of our web design team. She was always able to
express her creative ideas effectively in internal department meetings as well as forward facing
meetings with clients. Our agency is a fast paced environment with multiple projects being
completed at the same time, Gabrielle was able to work independently and efficiently multi-
task to ensure time sensitive projects were completed on time.

Gabrielle would be an asset to any employer, | wholeheartedly recommend her for any
endeavor she chooses to purse. Please let me know if you have any questions, | would be
happy to speak with you further about Gabrielle.

Sincerely,
Adam J. Geé] ge

Managing Director
NetLead, Inc., dba OnTop Visibility
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